
 
 
Effective December 1, 2019, GHHI is transitioning to an ACH electronic vendor payment 
system to ensure a timely and efficient payment process to our vendors. To receive 
electronic payments from Green & Healthy Homes Initiative, please complete this form 
and return it by email to finance@ghhi.org. If you prefer, you may mail it to Finance 
Office, Green & Healthy Homes Initiative, 2714 Hudson St, Baltimore, MD 21224. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Rebecca Jackson at phone 
number 443-842-5723 or email rjackson@ghhi.org. 
 

Vendor Information 

Organization 
Name:  Federal EIN #:  

 
 

 

 
 

 
Name: 
Please 
print          Title:  

 

 

 
Signature: 
 

 Date 

 

Bank Information 

Bank Name:  

Account Type 
(checking/savings):  

Name on Account:  

ACH Routing #:  

Account #:  

Payment Notification Information 

Name:  

Email/Phone:  
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